Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 
re: union officers
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I would like to know how much this council spent on union officers in the last financial year.

Answer:

This information will be published on the Council’s Transparency and Open Data webpage at Home — Leicester Open Data during week beginning 20 June 2022.
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 22 of the Act is being applied, namely Information is intended for future publication.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
